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CORRESPONDENCE

Coach ion P for North West Lei - January to
December 1999.

1999 East Midlands in Bloom Competition.
Buses and Taxis in Marlborough Square, Coalville.

Coalville Town Centre Working Party Meeting - Wednesday 6th January

North West Leicestershire District Council - Contracts Procedures.
National Spring Clean Week 1999 - Ist - 30th April.

National Year of Reading Leaflet - Ideas for activities and projects at
local level.

Measham Picture Bar Youth Club - Minutes cf the 15 December Meeting.
Forest News - National Forest Newsletter (Autumn 1999).

Press Release - Leicestershire Constabulary Crime and Disorder Act
Consultation.

Planning Applications - December 1998,
Invitation to Civic Dinner and Ball - 13 February 1999,

North West Leicestershire District Council Planning Committee - 16
December 1998.

Rural Action for the Environment - Letter giving notification that no
further funding is available.

Branchline - Winter 1998.
Measham Regeneration Forum Minutes - 1st December 1998.

“Village Voice’ - Winter 1998,
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18 ‘Earthworks’ - Introduction leaflet from a company specialising in lawn care.

19 North West Leicestershire District Council Meeting - 15 December 1998,
Report of the Budget Working Party - 7 December 1998,

Additional Correspondence:-

Audit - Crime & Disorder (North West Leicestershire).
Committee Agenda - Housing.

BBC Radio Leicester County Questions 1999.
Development Plan Booklet.

Clerks & Councils Direct Booklet.

North Area Police Consultative Committee.
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5.1.  FIRE AND SWORD FINAL ACCOUNTS

The Clerk handed around copies of the final accounts for the Fire & Sword
Festival.

Mrs Hill remarked that it had been an excellent festival.

The final figure that the Parish Council had spent was approximately
£2,520.59 but the Clerk reminded the Council that Vat could be claimed back
on the marquee, toilets and road signs. There was also some confusion
regarding deposits but the Clerk assured the Meeting she was meeting with
Lauren Otter to discuss this.

Mr Pickering felt that it was a large amount of Parishioners money to spend
but agreed to defer opinion till the next meeting when fina! calculations would
be presented.

Mr Williamson offered the thought that economically the Festival was a
success due to people who attended spending money in the local community
Mr Shuttieworth felt this was probably not the case due to most visitors to the
Festival being villagers.

The Clerk informed the Council that “Partnerships In The Community” had
disbanded with Lauren Otter setting up on her own. Lauren had presented the
possibility of a Medieval Banquet to celebrate the Millennium but possibly in
June 2000,

It was agreed to reagenda the topic for February’s Meeting to discuss final
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calculations.
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